
 

Bulletin: 27-22 
 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Craig Kuski,  
Application Engineer Specialist II, Ceiling Exhaust Fans 

DATE:  May 23, 2022 

SUBJECT: SP-80-VG and SP-110-VG Stock Situation  
 

 
In mid-March of this year, we announced the Obsolescence of Select Ceiling Exhaust Fan Models. 
The SP-80-VG and SP-110-VG models are now permanently out of stock.  
 

All SP-80-VG orders will be automatically converted to fan model SP-AP0511W.  
 

SP-110-VG orders entered as of 5/15/2022 will also be converted to fan model SP-AP0511W.  
 
The SP-AP0511W is an improved fan model with a lower list price and expanded performance 
capabilities. You will be contacted regarding this change if any of your sales orders are impacted. No 
action is required on your behalf.  
 

Please contact me at craig.kuski@greenheck.com or 715-841-8519 with questions regarding this 
change or help with converting pending jobs. 

 


